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Subject: FW: Oct. 22, Warriors Yuk Yuks - Municipal Significance for alcohol sales at your event

From: Weir, Heath

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 3:16 PM

To: Kate Ottaway <kottaway@georgina.ca>

Cc: Carolyn Lance <clance@georgina.ca>

Subject: Re: Oct. 22, Warriors Yuk Yuks - Municipal Significance for alcohol sales at your event

Dear Ms. Lance,

My name is Heath Weir and | am the Head Coach for the Warriors Football Program.
Our Booster Club, the WFBC is looking to put on our 5th Annual Warriors Football Comedy Fundraiser.

This will be our 5th event (2017, 2018, 2019, 2022) at the Stephen Leacock Theatre and all of them have been
huge successes!

We will be acquiring our Liquor permit this ASAP.

We will also acquire or event insurance through PAL event Insurance.

The fundraiser is for the Warriors football program to help pay for the kids registration fees, travel cost and
continued upkeep of equipment.

Over the past few years both the comedians and the people in attendance have raved about the facility and
how much they've enjoyed it!

Thanks,

Heath Weir
Warriors Football



